
February 8, 2001

Mr. Adolph S. Garcia, Chairman
Standards Work Group ANS 8.1
U.S. Department of Energy
Idaho Operations Office
850 Energy Place - MS 1154
Idaho Falls, ID 83401-1563

Dear Mr. Garcia:

I would like to inform you that Mr. Dennis Damon will no longer be the authorized NRC
representative on the Working Group on Nuclear Criticality Safety in Operations with
Fissionable Materials Outside Reactors.

Thank you very much for providing NRC with the opportunity to participate in the work of your
committee. If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-5678 or at
mem@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Michael E. Mayfield
NRC Standards Executive
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
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